
 

July 18, 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s): 
 
Please be advised that insurance is not automatically provided with student issued            
Chromebooks. Therefore, the Rosendale-Brandon School District is offering an insurance option           
through Worth Ave. Group. Information regarding available insurance options can be found on             
the reverse side of this letter. The insurance portal for          
enrollment,​https://gpo.worthavegroup.com/gpo/rbsd/ will be open from August 1, 2018 thru         
September 15, 2018. When enrolling, the “device id number”, is the number that is etched on                
either the top or bottom case of the device, e.g.. LAC-2018-001 and the serial number (for Acers                 
and Samsungs) or the service tag number (for Dells) is located on the bottom of the device. 
 
Please also be advised that the Chromebooks that the sophomores, juniors and seniors will              
lease during the 2018-2019 school year will no longer have a warranty. The new Chromebooks               
that the freshmen will lease during the 2018-2019 school year will have a one year warranty                
covering hardware and mechanical failure only. Accidental damage, including, but not limited to             
drops and/or spills, will not be covered under the warranty. Non-warranty repairs will incur a cost                
of which the student will be responsible. If the repair is covered by Worth Ave. Group, the student                  
would only be responsible for the deductible amount, if any. 
 
Worth Ave. Group is an insurance option offered by the Rosendale-Brandon School District.             
However, feel free to contact your own insurance carrier regarding possible insurance coverage             
options. 
 
Please be advised that the insurance only covers the device it was intended for and does not                 
cover loaners made available when a student’s device is out for repair. If there is any damage to                  
the loaner, the student will be responsible for its repair. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Noah Saecker 
District Technology Director 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
Any Questions? 
 
Contact Heidi Kopf 
District Technology Support Specialist 
kopfhei@rbsd.k12.wi.us 
920-872-5322 
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